
Family Literacy Week Photo Contest

Take a photo of you and
your family reading

together.  Email it to Ms.
Ho at hho@sd38.bc.ca by

January 31st. Each
Student can enter one

photo, and be entered to
win one of a variety of

book prizes! 

Feel Free to be creative
with your photo entry,
and think of a fun or

silly way to show your
love of reading!  

Look out for your family
photo on the bulletin
board in the library!


